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“BARR’S BAY PARK BUILDING”
(Formerly Marine Police Building)
INVITATION TO TENDER

Sealed bids marked “Barr’s Bay Park Building (formerly
Marine Police Building)” will be received at the office of the
City of Hamilton, 17 Church Street, Hamilton, up to 3:00 p.m.
on Thursday, October 15", 2015.

Interested contractors may collect the Bid Documents from
the Corporation’s offices at City Hall during normal office
hours from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday to Friday
commencing September 21, 2015.

Inquiries by bidders are to be directed to Patrick Cooper at
441-292 1234 or email at pcooper@cityhall.bm

The Corporation of Hamilton is not bound to accept the
lowest or any bid.

City Hall Patrick Cooper
18" September 2015 City Engineer

Have ideas on how we can improve our city?

Visit www.cityofhamilton.bm - we'd love to hear them!
¥ [ Follow us on Facebook and Twitter.




